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IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR VOTERS OF 

WARREN COUNTY 
 

 
THE NEW JERSEY DIVISION OF ELECTIONS HAS INFORMED THE WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF 
ELECTIONS AND THE WARREN COUNTY CLERK THAT THERE HAVE BEEN TWO MASS MAILINGS TO 
THE RESIDENTS OF WARREN COUNTY TO ENCOURAGE THEM TO REGISTER TO VOTE AND TO 
VOTE BY MAIL.  THE MAILINGS ARE FROM EITHER THE  

VOTER PARTICIPATION CENTER OR THE CENTER FOR VOTER INFORMATION. 
AS THESE GROUPS FAILED TO CROSS-REFERENCE EXISTING VOTER REGISTRATION AND VOTE-
BY-MAIL LISTS, MANY RESIDENTS WHO ARE ALREADY REGISTERED AND/OR ALREADY ENROLLED 
IN THE VOTE-BY-MAIL PROGRAM ARE RECEIVING THE MAILING(S), WHICH IS CAUSING VOTER 
CONFUSION.  BEFORE COMPLETING THE VOTER REGISTRATION FORM AND SENDING IT IN TO THE 
WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS, PLEASE CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK TO VERIFY IF 
AND WHERE YOU ARE A REGISTERED VOTER IN NEW JERSEY. 

NJ DOS - Division of Elections - Voter Search 
 
ALSO, IF YOU REGULARLY RECEIVE YOUR BALLOT IN THE MAIL YOU ARE ALREADY ENROLLED IN 
THE PROGRAM AND CAN DISREGARD THE UNSOLICITED MAILING. 
 
AS ALWAYS, THANK YOU FOR VOTING 
 
WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS   WARREN COUNTY CLERK 
        HOLLY MACKEY 
 

 

https://voter.svrs.nj.gov/registration-check

